
 

It was great to speak to lots of parents over the past few weeks, during 
individual parent meetings and at last week’s learning share. Several 
parents were keen to have a reminder of key dates for next term. I have 
decided to use this newsletter to relay that information. 

Sats Week starting 9th May 2022. 

Monday 9th May – SPAG paper 1 and spelling test paper 2 

Tuesday 10th May – English Reading Test 

Wednesday 11th May – Maths Paper 1 (arithmetic) and Paper 2 (reasoning) 

Thursday 12th May – Maths paper 3 ( reasoning) 

(Writing will be moderated externally mid/ late June) 

Results are back early July in time for reports. 

 

Morfa Bay Meeting Tuesday 26th April 3:45pm in person at school (Don’t worry 
if you can’t make it your child will bring the pack of information home instead) 

  

Morfa Bay Trip 23rd – 27th May 2022 

Visits to school by secondary schools before or after half term. 

Children’s induction days to their secondary school are last week in 
June/first week in July (just waiting for confirmation of exact dates). 

Leaver’s Pantomime to families Monday 18th July 6pm – 7:45pm 

 

I would like to wish all of you a Happy Easter. The Spring term is always the term 
that children in year 6 make the most progress, this year is no exception – well done 
to all Amethyst Class you are all amazing! 
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